
Monday 30th October 2023 
No 6 

Please note: To access our school 

website, type in to your search 

engine 

Headteacher: Miss E. Harris               

Deputy Headteacher: Ms. S. Miguez-Jorge 

Friary Road, Peckham, SE15 1RQ 

020 7639 0187 

office@stfrancis.southwark.sch.uk 

Dear God, 

We thank you for all our 
blessings and gifts. 

Please help us to grow in 
humility—to be humble 
and loving at all times. 

Amen. 

 

                             

 

“ Being humble 
helps us share the 
problems of others. 
When we live hum-
bly, God takes our 
small efforts and 

creates great 
things.                        

”Pope Francis. 

Royal British Legion 

Poppy Appeal 

Poppy’s are on sale from 

the school office 

Glitter Poppy - 50p 

Plain Poppy - 20p 

 

 

Flu vaccination                                      

The school nurses will be on site 

on Tuesday 21st November                         

to  give Years 1—6 their flu                            

immunisation. 

Please complete an online form       

for each child even if you choose 

not to have the flu vaccination.  

Final Day!!!! 

Year 6 Secondary Schools 

Return all Catholic                                

supplementary forms by their 

closing date to each school. 

The online form must be 

submitted by tomorrow, 

Tuesday 31st October. 

    

Reception & Year 6                                 

Weigh & Measure 

The school nurses will be on site on 

Monday 20th November. 

Return the slip to the school office 

if you DO NOT want your child to 

be included. 

Prostrike Event 

Tuesday 21st November 

Win prizes and raise money for our school! 

See your letters and sponsor forms for further details. 

 

 

Christmas Card Competitio    

Create your design on a sheet 

of A4 paper. 

Write your name, class and 

school on the back and hand it 

your class teacher by                                       

Thursday 2nd November. 

Christmas Holiday                                                                           

The last day of school is                                                                   

Tuesday 19th December  

The children will finish at 2pm                             

Please collect your child on time. 



Wednesday 15th November                

School Photographer on site       

Thursday 16th November                 

Anti-Bullying Workshop                       

Years 1, 2, 3 & 3/4 

Please pay your £3.50 into the              

office (Write you child’s name & 

class on the envelope with the cor-

rect money inside. Thank you) 

Friday 17th November                 

Anti-Bullying Workshop                   

Years 4, 5, 5/6 & 6 

Please pay your £3.50 into the office     

(Write you child’s name & class on 

the envelope with the correct money 

inside. Thank you) 

Monday 20th November                              

Reception & Year 6                                    

Weigh & Measure 

Tuesday 21st November                                

Flu Immunisation                                         

Reception—Year 6 

   

Love: Nursery Victoria  Abimael  Elijah  

Joy: Reception Melanie  Michael  Sophie  

Honesty: Year 1 Aldo  J’Xyla-Reign  Keanu  

Gratitude: Year 2 Adebike  Edwin  Ariah  

Hope: Year 3 Yhon  Lucas  Isaac  

Generosity: Year 3/4  Heavenson  Oduwa  Jake  

Justice: Year 4 Ezra  Saudatu  Rydell  

Tolerance: Year 5 Beyonce  Davis  Gabriel  

Wisdom: Year 6 River-Lee Ronal  Emmanuel  

Wed. 20th December                                 
Monday 3rd June 

2024                      

Christmas Holiday 

2023 

Wednesday 20th             

December -                                    

Sunday 7th January 

2024  

School reopens on                                                 

Monday 8th January                   

2024 

 

 

 

'GDPR :                                                                

Whenever we process (staff,                  

parents and pupil)                                               

data, we need to comply                           

with GDPR.                                                           

For more information on how we  

process data,  check on our website 

www.stfrancis.southwark.sch.uk’ 

House Points  

St. Francis  70 

St. Claire  60 

St. Mary  40 

St. Joseph  80 

St. Joseph  

After School Clubs 

Monday  

Girls Football:                                  

Years 4, 5 & 6 

Tuesday  

Choir: Years 4-6 

Multi-Sports: Years 2 & 3 

 Thursday                                         

Boys Football:                                

Years 3 & 4                                  

Years 5 & 6 

Please collect                                

your child promptly                          

at 4.25pm 

 

Snacks & Packed Lunches 

Health & Safety: Reminder to                 
Parents & Carers, packed lunches & 

snacks                                                 
MUST NOT                                                         

contain any type of peanuts, tree nuts 
or sesame seeds such as cereal bars, 

peanut butter, Nutella etc due to some 
children  having a  severe nut allergy.                                                                             

Thank you for your                                           
cooperation. 



Free 5-week Learning Unlimited course for parents 

and carers 

Healthy Families 

Mondays 9am-11am 

From 6th November — 4th December 2023 

St Francis RC School 

What will I get from attending the course? 

Find out how to keep your whole family healthier 

Get a better understanding of food labels 

Gain confidence in talking to doctors and health professionals 

Learn more about healthy cooking and eating on a budget 

Make games and activities to help your children stay health 

                             The course is free. 

Where can I get more information on the course? 

To book a place, please contact Sonia Miguez Jorge on 020 7639 0187              

or smiguez@stfrancis.southwark.sch.uk 



CHRISTMAS CARD 

COMPETITION 

The Education Commission for the RC 

Diocese of 

Southwark are inviting us to take part on 

their annual Christmas Card competition. 

The themes are as seen below:   

O come all ye faithful (Adeste fideles) 

• O little town of Bethlehem 

• Silent night, holy night 

• Joy to the world, the Lord has come 

Please hand in your design on an A4 page to your class teacher by 

Thursday 2nd of November. 

GOOD LUCK! 




